
  St Columba’s Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER     

Week Commencing 17th January 2022 

A Message from Miss Fitzsimmons... 

Hello! I am the newly appointed Learning Mentor at St. Columba’s Catholic  

Primary School, although I am a new employee here, I have always felt part of 

this school family. I have a real connection with this school and it does hold a 

special place in my heart. It really is amazing to be back! 

I will be working closely with our children, and their families,  by supporting their 

social and emotional well-being. My essential role is supporting you, and your 

children, in breaking down any barriers that your child may face to their learning. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch, I am attached to all 

      year group's Class Dojo. Thank you, Miss Fitzsimmons 

Good News Bulletin 

Book Recommendation  
Wendy in Year 4 has  recommended 'Who let the God's out' by Maz 

Evans. Wendy would recommend this book because it is full of  

adventure and she is enjoying how the main character is developing.  

Parent Coffee Morning 

We have been made aware that there are a handful of parents in school 

who appear to be struggling with their child's complex needs and are not 

sure where to turn or what support they can use within Knowsley. 

As a result, we have invited two ladies into school for an informal coffee 

morning on WEDNESDAY 2nd FEBRUARY at 10am in our Family Room. 

They are from Knowsley Parent Carer Voice and they are here to support 

and help you. 

Can you please contact the school office if you think this is something you 

would like to attend? 

We really would recommend that you come along and see what is on  

offer in Knowsley to support you. 

We would like to send our 

best wishes to Mrs  

Margaret Boardman who 

has recently been elected 

as the St  Columba Chair 

of Governors. We wish you 

every success in the role 

and we know you will be 

great! 

Congratulations to  

Matthew in 

Reception, 

and his 

family who 

have  

welcomed 

beautiful  baby William 

into the world.  

Amelia in Nursery has 

been moved up two  

levels in her 

swimming 

class. Well 

done  

Amelia, we 

are so proud 

of you! 

If you have any good news to share, please contact the school office through email at  

stcolumbas@knowsley.gov.uk or via the Parent App Good News Consent Form. We would love to 

share your stories, 

Well done to Alfie in 

Y4 ,for winning the 

first Magic Mission 

Maker Award! 



Above 97% 96% - 97% Under 96% 

Exceeding Target On Target Below  

Target 

Class Graded % 

Nursery  95.6 

Reception  94.6 

Class 1  93.7 

Class 2  84.7 

Class 3  87.3 

Class 4  94.8 

Class 5  96.9 

Class 6  95.7 

WHOLE SCHOOL Week Beg: 

10/01/22 
92.5 

This Weeks Maths Challenge 
How many triangles can you see? 

Weekly Wellbeing Challenge 

 

Go outside and enjoy a sunset 

or a sunrise 

Attendance 

 

Well done to Year 5 who had the highest attendance with 96.9% W/B 

10/01/2022. Keep up the good work Year 5! 

As you will be aware, Covid and isolation guidance is changing  

frequently so we advise that you test regularly, check the Parent app  

often and contact the school office if you have any queries.  

Popcorn chicken, wedges and 
spaghetti 

Sausage, mash and gravy Curry and chips 

Please note that there has been changes to Week 1 and Week 3 


